
From: Bahrmasel, Eloise 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 4:53 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Gift Received by COS 

Hi Steve, 
  
Theresa received a Fannie Mae Chicago Holiday Chocolate Assortment from Peralta Garcia.  From what I 
gather online, it’s valued at $24.99 retail, though I don’t know if they receive a corporate discount. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
  
Cheers, 
Ellie 
  
Eloise D. Bahrmasel | Office of the Mayor 


